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Martin Haefele

From: John Holman [john_holman@dehchofirstnations.com]

Sent:  April 8, 2004 1:38 PM

To: Martin Haefele

Cc: alisondcfn@yahoo.com

Subject: Mackenzie Gas Project EA - Fort Simpson Community Hearing

Hello Martin,

I would like to notify you that Greg Nyuli, of the Deh Gah Gotie First Nations, would like to be added to the list of
presenters at the Fort Simpson community hearings regarding the Mackenzie Gas Project. Thanks,

John D. Holman, Coordinator/Communications
Deh Cho First Nations Pipeline Working Group
Box 89

Fort Simpson NT XOE ONO

Phone: (867) 695-2355, ext. 108
Fax: (867) 695 2038

08/04/2004



